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April 22, 2022 
 
To:  Distinguished Guests and Members 
 
Subject:  Nevada State Elks Association President Annual Meeting Report  
 
I am very pleased that the NSEA is finishing the year with enthusiasm and increased 
membership, over 6100 total, outstanding.  Most lodges in Nevada started off slow, but the end 
of the year figures show that we picked up the pace and worked hard to make this increase 
happen. 
 
Since the Midterm Meeting, Mary and I finish out our lodge visitations. We attended the State 
Hoop Shoot competition in Hawthorne and the Regional Hoop Shoot competition in Boulder 
City. The first of March took us to the Utah Spring Meeting at St. George “Dixie” Lodge in St. 
George, UT. Where we met a wonderful group of Elk’s and enjoyed our visit with the Utah LOE. 
March ended with the Installation of new Officers at Sparks and Tahoe Douglas Lodges.   
 
April brought us to the closing of our term, working with the Boulder City Lodge to complete the 
final tasks for NSEA Annual meeting. Also working with the Officers of the Association to close 
out the year via phone calls, text messages, emails and Zoom meetings. 
 
My spread sheet itemizing the hours miles and expenses is attached. The totals for the second 
half of the year are: 
Hours – 312 Miles – 4295 Expenses: $4,607.00 
Grand total for the year: 
Hours - 1,338.5 Miles – 14,457 Expenses - $10,569.52  
 
In closing my year as NSEA President, I look forward to working with our new President Debbie 
Oskin, all elected officers, and committee chairs this new year. 
 
 
Fraternally yours, 
 
Danny Wells, NSEA President 

Dan Wells, PDDGER 
NSEA President 

1278 Kyndal Way 
Gardnerville, NV 89460 

775-745-5613 


























































































